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VELİ İZİN BELGESİ

	PROJEYE KATILACAK ÖĞRENCİNİN

	Student Name
	

	Parent’s Name(s)
	

	Class
	

	Student Number
	


Dear parent, 

This year, your child has taken part in numerous activities as part of their E-Twinning project. These activities have included creating videos, posters, presentations, taking part in online video chats and more. The completed projects and activities will be shared using the official E-Twinning Portal that is supervised by English teachers Mr. Edward Conboy and Mrs. Sema Yucetas. Only registered members (students and teachers) who are a part of the E-Twinning Project can access and view the project material which may include some videos or posters created by your child. They will not be used for social media or hosted on any other website or online domain without first explicitly asking for your permission. 
If you agree to allow your child’s videos, presentations, and posters to be shared in the E-Twinning Project Portal with partner students then please sign the consent form below. 
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Name and surname:    

 
   


  Signature:
